Companies and Intellectual
Property Commission

a member of the dti group

IMPORTANT NOTICE TO CUSTOMERS
{Notice of 2018)

CIPC SCHEDULED MAINTENANCE: SYSTEM SHUTDOWN
FROM 17:00 on FRIDAY 4t May 2018 UNTIL 06:00 on MONDAY 7" May 2018

Please be advised that all CIPC Systems will not be available during this time due to
scheduled maintenance on IT Infrastructure from 17000 on 4 May 2018 until 06h00 on 7
May 2018.

CIPC apologises for any inconvenience caused.

Yours sincerely,
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A. tzinger
Exgtutive Manager BISG
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